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Comments: I have been following closely the roundup of America's beloved wild horses &amp; burros from

America's public lands.The argument of degradation of the land by wild horse populations too large to be

sustained does not make scientific sense, considering the considerably larger populations of livestock allowed to

graze &amp; degrade our public lands. Wild horses &amp; burros, whether they are technically considered "wild"

by definition, should be protected on our public lands, to roam freely. Rounding up &amp; detaining them is

contrary to their future survival, as it disturbs their natural behaviors. The brutal sterilization being considered is

inhumane, opposed by veterinarians &amp; will surely lead to America's wild horse &amp; burro extinction.

Please ensure a future for the horses of the Heber Wild Horse Territory! Please follow the wishes of the majority

of Americans, to guarantee that future generations can enjoy our iconic wild horses &amp; burros roaming free,

not detained in holding pens! Thank you!


